
WE WANT YOU TO 
JOIN OUR BOARD! 

Located in Douglas County and 
serving the south Denver 
Metro area, the Crisis Center 
offers FREE & CONFIDENTIAL 
programs and services for 
adults and children who have 
been impacted by domestic 
violence. 
 
Emergency Shelter: Short-term 
safety for those in imminent 
danger.  
 
Therapy: Individual and group 
therapy for adults and children 
by Masters-level clinicians.   
 
Legal Advocacy: Information 
and assistance about 
protection orders, child 
custody issues, and legal 
separation. 
 
Community Advocacy: Helps 
adults protect themselves 
and their children from further 
violence by utilizing community 
resources. 

 

Crisis Center’s 24-Hour 
Crisis Line: 303-688-8484 

Get Involved! You Can Make A Difference! 

INTERESTED? Contact Jennifer Walker, Executive Director, 
at jwalker@thecrisiscenter.org or 303-688-1094. 

 

Learn more at www.TheCrisisCenter.org 

While the Crisis Center exists to end domestic violence through programs, 
prevention, and education, we realize that there are greater social systems and 
social norms that support and allow domestic violence, sexual assault and child 
abuse to continue.   
 

Because of this, the Crisis Center’s foundation of understanding diversity, equity 
and inclusion is fundamental to our work.  We define diversity, equity and 
inclusion by valuing the richness and complexity of individual identities, 
beliefs, experiences, traditions and values; understanding that the historical 
and social context of peoples’ experiences may include ongoing oppression and 
discrimination. 
 

The Crisis Center’s Board of Directors has a strong foundation in leadership, hard 
work, collaboration and respect.  As a board member, you will help provide high-
level governance, long-term strategic planning, donor engagement, fundraising 
and support and direction for the executive director.   
 

The Board of Directors looks for candidates with a wide array of expertise that will 
enhance the current board, as well as support the agency in sustainable 
growth.  The Board values candidates from diverse backgrounds and cultures.  


